
Shippensburg Fish and Game Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 

March 12, 2024 
 

Meeting called to order by Chairman Jerrid Lozenski. 
 
Old business – Snoke’s Excavating will be here the end of April to finish the macadam as per contract. 
Jerry Stouffer has asked if the grate can be adjusted to make it easier to plow in the winter. 
 
The range roof repairs will be done some time in April. They will definitely be done before the June 
Drawing. 
 
Ralph is asking for $5000.00 for expenses to repair the range berms. The work will be done in April or 
May depending on the weather. Motion M-S-P 
 
New business 
Asking for someone to clean the lead out of the trap in the 22 indoor range and replace the sand. Jerrid 
will clean out the lead and Howard said he would take the lead. 
 
Bob McClure is asking for some kind of platform with cover for the cooks to stand on while cooking 
for the June drawing. Can it be concreted or gravel be put down? Another suggestion was to put down 
skids and top with OSB. Jerrid said he can get free skids.  Put an easy up to cover the area. 
 
Andy Spotts is requesting the purchase of 2 bows for Kids Night.. Right hand mini bows are needed. 
The cost is approximately $200 to $225 each. 
Looking for a project for the kids to do when not shooting.  Could they build bird houses?  Could the 
kits be gotten through PA Game Commission? 
 
M-S-P to adjourn 


